Christmas in the Air

One hundred Christmas greeting cards were prepared in the convivial setting of Judy Timmins lovely home on 7 November. The cards will convey thanks from our Club to all the terrific people who've helped us throughout this year. Judy's creativity was once again in evidence and the completed cards look.
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